
Donna Prinzmetal, LMFT 
5308 SW 33rd Drive 
Portland, OR 97239 

 
March 20, 2025 
 
RE: School Funding  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The governor has proposed funding the State School Fund at 11.36 billion.  This may be an 
increase but it is far from adequate.  Both my kids went to Portland Public Schools and my 
daughter teaches at a PPS High School.  We need to fully fund our schools.  Please increase 
funding for Special EducaUon and fund the schools so that they are not faced with cuVng over 
200 posiUons.  This is not acceptable for our kids. 
 
Donna Prinzmetal 
 


